
                      February 21, 2024 

Hello all! 

Just a quick update in case you missed our meeting 2/19/24. It 

was pouring down rain, streets flooded and trees down 

everywhere, so due to a poor turnout, meeting was cancelled.  

We mainly were going to give updates on negotiations and 

grievances and inform that we are working on updating our 

Bylaws.  

We continue to meet with HR/Admin at least twice a month to 

work on MOU issues. 

We our averaging about 10 employee issues/disciplinary actions 

a month and are able to resolve issues before a grievance is 

filed.  

We have a request to have our meetings at 6:30 pm, so we will 

try that time out next meeting and our next meeting will be: 

RCHEA General Membership Meeting 

Monday, May 20, 2024 at 6:30 PM in Bldg F (lower hospital 

parking lot) 

Hope to see you there! 

RCHEA Board of Directors 

 

 


